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This month’s Christian Value: 
 
 

COURAGE 

15 November 2013 

Children in Need 
On Friday 15th we raised a total 
of £123 for Children in Need.      
Everyone came to 
school wearing 
spots, some in  
Pyjamas!  
Thank you for 
supporting this       
wonderful  
children’s charity. 
 
Forest School 
The final forest School session 
for this term took place this 
week. The children have all      
thoroughly enjoyed the sessions 
in the Forest and look forward 
to returning in the new year.  

School Council Visit 
On Thursday 14th November the 
school council were invited to 
Sutton Primary school to speak 
to the pupils and staff about 
their role in our school Council. 
They were very impressive! Even 
when the power point failed 
Molly was able to demonstrate 
the voting process with a very 
confident commentary. Sutton’s 
children were particularly 
impressed with Tom’s confident 
introduction. 
Mrs Harrison and Mrs Stevens 
were very proud of them all. 

 
Book Fair 
Last week’s Book Fair proved to 
be very successful. We raised 
£200 in commission.  
 Thank you to everyone who  
purchased a book and a special 
thank you to those parents who 
kindly volunteered their time to 
run the book fair after school. 
 



 
 
 
Child Led Service 
Class 3 will be leading their Act 
of Worship, based upon the 
Christian Value of Courage, in 
St. Bartholomew’s Church on 
Monday morning at 9.00am. 
Everyone is invited to join us for 
the service, followed by          
refreshments back at school  
afterwards. 
 
PTA Christmas Fair 
We are looking forward to the 
annual Christmas Fair at Hellens 
which is on Wednesday 27th  
November. It is always a very 
popular and well  
attended 
event and we 
hope that 
you will be 
able to join 
us between 
6.30pm and 
9.00pm. 
On behalf of the whole school 
we would like to thank Mrs 
Wilde for her excellent  
organisation and the Hellens 
trust for their generous  
support. 
 
 

 
 
 
Important Dates 
 
November 
25th Church Service  
                    led by Class 3 
December 
5th Christmas Disco 
6th Cinderella Panto 
12th Carol Service 
19th Christmas Lunch 
20th Break Up 
 
January 
6th Back to school 
 
All our important dates can be 
found in the whole school  
calendar you received at the  
beginning of term. This is also 
available on our web site. 


